Attached is some feedback on the NED white paper recommendations for CBFWA to consider.

 

I believe it would be good to make changes to the NED document as recommended in the attached memo before formally adopting the NED recommendations. The attached memo comes from an independent database expert that works both in the United States and in Canada. This prospective is perhaps different than a more United States centric outlook proposed in the NED white paper and recommends a well reasoned compromise. Joe Peone, the Colville Tribes, and the OBMEP project are highly supportive of the proposed compromise and feel that it would enhance the broad scale inclusiveness of the PNAMP effort, and most certainly make these recommendations more internationally acceptable.  We would certainly appreciate CBFWA’s support on this subject.

 

Thanks for your consideration,

 

John Arterburn

Anadromous Fish Biologist II

Colville Confederated Tribes

23 Brooks Tracts Rd

Omak, WA 98841

Work: (509)-422-7424 primary

Cell: (509)-631-2134

Fax: (509)-422-7428

E-mail: john.arterburn@colvilletribes.com
**********
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